
Celebrating

100 Days of School !

We will celebrate our 100th day of school on February 8th 

here are some great ideas to do at home with your child: 

dress as if you are 100 years old!

send your child to school dressed

like a 100 year old!

Teachers are completing a

class project using 100

bottle caps! please donate

bottle caps from home by

Feb. 1st

We are 100
Days Smarter!


